## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of Thursday, October 20, 1960

Four members were present: H. Guerin

R. Richard

E. DeRouin

R. B. Biron

The plan of Gerard Couture was signed as one that did not require a public hearing (A.N.R).

Some discussion was held on wether or not we should issue 300 permits all at once for Wethersfield. After some debate and discussion it was voted to retain the \$3,300.00 check delivered to us at an earlier date, and to issue the 300 permits.

It was voted unanimously to propose to the voters of Bellingham the propose zoning map as presented by R. B. Biron and also the zoning regulations as existing in the Town of Brentham subject, however, to minor changes as had been discussed.

R. Bernard Biron

Chairman